## **Deborah Lopez**

From:

Michelle Greene

Sent:

Sunday, September 18, 2016 8:57 PM

To:

Deborah Lopez; Tim Giles

Subject:

Fwd: wage increase for city councilg

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Karen Thurber < <u>karenteed@verizon.net</u>> **Date:** September 16, 2016 at 8:14:14 PM PDT

To: <mgreene@cityofgoleta.org>

Subject: wage increase for city councilq

Dear Ms. Greene,

I am writing regarding the proposed wage increase for Goleta City Council members. I am against this because I do not feel the City Council has Goleta residents best interests at heart. There is WAY TOO MUCH GROWTH for this small town and I'm almost positive members of the City Council are benefiting financially because of this. Goleta residence are being sold down the river and before any raises are given out I want to see future building stopped and the residents here to see a benefit for voting this area as a city. Don't tell me the permits were issued years ago. THERE IS A DROUGHT NOW!!!!!!!!!! so rescind those permits before taking any more money from our tax dollars.

Sincerely, Karen Thurber Goleta resident